
Submitter: Laurel Hines 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Climate, Energy, and 
Environment 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2980 

Please vote YES on HB 2980 the Wildlife Stewardship Bill. Oregon needs to promote 

coexistence  with our wildlife, avoid needless killing and endangering by improving 

wildlife educating of children and the public to avoid conflicts. Too much state money 

and far too many animal lives are wasted by killing that could be avoided by wiser 

practices. Oregon also needs to step up support of its rehabilitation centers for 

wildlife, which have to spend too much time trying to raise money and have too little 

funds to do they best job they can.  


